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This year, I was blessed and honored to be appointed Chair of the Nominating 

Committee / LRDT for the Great Lakes Region!  I have served on the LRDT the previous 

two years, with Rev. Pat Williamson as Chair.  This year, the Team consists of Rev. Pat, 

Janith Griffith, LUT, Rev. Lisa Herklotz, Board Liaison, Regional Representative Rev. 

Greg Coles, and myself.  I am most grateful to serve with these amazing, dedicated 

Divine beings! 

 

We conducted two meetings this year, on June 27 and August 25, 2022, along with 

email correspondence.  This year, we are excited to present two nominees for the Great 

Lakes Region Board of Trustees, both of whom are excited to serve: Rev. Kathy 

Harwood Long and Rev. Aubree-Lynn Maugeri.   

 

We have two (2) open, three-year positions this year.  Again, I am most grateful for the 

opportunity to serve in this way, and I affirm the Spirit of God is mightily at work, 

blessing, supporting, and uplifting our Great Lakes Region – now and always.  And so it 

is! 

 

Yours In Unity, 

 

Daryn L. Wells 

Chair, LRDT / Board Nominating Committee 

August 27, 2022 


